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We are a loving community called by God’s grace — that all know the Peace of God.

PENTECOST SUNDAY | JUNE 5, 2022

PASTOR:
ELDERS:
Saturday 6:30 George Quast

Sunday 8:30 Matthew Markgraf, Jeff Weckwerth
Sunday 10:00 John Lietz, Wayne Vinkemeier
Greeters
Sunday 8:30

James Fuchs

Marlys Palmer

Both Pastor Asher and Pastor Fuchs look forward to
meeting you. Please stop by or call and make an
appointment to introduce yourselves. Office Hours:

Pastor Asher: Tues & Thurs 8:30am-12:30pm
Wed 11:45am-5:00pm

Pastor Fuchs: Tues 10:00am-Noon, 1:00-4:00pm

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Please sign the Friendship Pad in the pew and pass it
along to others. Asit is passed back to the center
aisle, please take the opportunity to note the name
of others seated in your pew. Attendance pads are
also provided for your use at the outdoor services
and can be found on the table near the bulletins.

SUMMER WORSHIP SCHEDULE

This Sunday, May 29th, we begin the summer
worship schedule:

6:30pm - Saturday - Sanctuary
8:30am - Sunday - Sanctuary
10:00am—Sunday - Outdoors *
*(In case of rain, in the Sanctuary) This schedule
will continue through Labor Day Weekend.

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS—THE CHURCH OFFICE
WILL BE OPEN MONDAY-THURSDAY 9AM-4PM AND
9AM-NOON ON FRIDAYS.

BACK BY POPULAR DEMAND-—WE ARE HAVING ANOTHER
OPEN HOUSE OF THE CHURCH PARSONAGE ON SUNDAY,
JUNE 12TH, FOLLOWING THE OUTDOOR SERVICE.

We thank Kathy Hochsprung and Roger Kaufmann for again
setting up the individual flags to honor our veterans at Peace
Cemetery for Memorial Day Weekend. We would also like
to thank Lonnie Kohls, our Cemetery Superintendent, and Al
Koglin, our groundskeeper for getting and keeping every-
thing so beautiful at our Church cemetery.

Marvin Seller has again done an amazing job of beautifying
our church campus with all of the new plantings and his
crew of Corinne Higgins and Kathy Maiers are already busy
tending to all of the flowers (and keeping the weeds at bay).
Thanks to all!

There will be a blessing of the quilts at the services this
weekend. This brings our total this year to 300 Baby Kits and
300 Quilts. These will be transported to Lutheran World Re-
lief for distribution. Thank you to our quilters, enjoy your
summer off and we will see you in the fall.

PLEASE CHECK OUT THE VBS FLYER ATTACHED. LOTS
OF OPPORTUNITIES TO VOLUNTEER AND/OR DONATE!

BAPTIZED TODAY AT THE 10:00 SERVICE:

ELSIE LUCILLE TELECKY
Daughter of Jacob and Ashley Telecky
Sponsors: Daniel and Jena Veenstra

Jordan and Mandi Hansen

Therefore we have come to You, In our arms this infant
bearing. Truly heve Your grace we view; May this child,
Your mercy sharing. In Your arms be shielded ever.
Yours on earth and Yours forever.”

Maroon Hymnal #592




The Women’s Guild of Our Savior’s has extended an invitation to their June meeting on Tuesday,
June 14th, at 11:30am, to hear their guest speakers Pastor Vance and Linda Becker, who have been
serving as missionaries in Kenya, Africa. Lunch will be served at 11:30 with the speakers to follow.

Please RSVP to Nona Anderson at 587-3141 by June 13th if you wish to attend.

The June LWML meeting will be on Thursday, June 9th at 1:30pm. Convention Mission grants

will be discussed..

The June LWML Mite calendar and the Children’s Coins for Jesus calendars are available at the
LWML bulletin board in the ramp area. Your mites and coins help fund mission work of the
LWML. Drop off your donations in the Church office. Thank you for your continued donations

We are looking for a washer and dryer set for the parsonage. If you have one available to

donate (or very affordable), please contact the Church office.

Attendance Last Week
Saturday 6:30pm 47
Sunday 8:30am 64

Sunday 10:00am 47

Boxcast 82
Facebook 198
TOTAL 438

As some of you may have heard, Pastor Chad (and his wife, Raquel) Kirchoff had a house fire destroying much
of their home and property. They are in temporary housing until a decision is made on how to move forward.
Your thoughts and your prayers are appreciated at this time. A fund has been set up at www.gofundme.com if

you would like to help them.

Please pray for Peace members

Scott Hilgeman Shirley Miller
Warren Macemon Sandra Hall
Erlin Thran Bill Coulthard
Larry Stender Dick Higgins
Ron Janke Janelle Woller
Rita Janke Barb Ribar
Julie Elder

Elaine Lewerenz

We continue to pray for Sam Schumann,
grandson of Dale & Judy. A Caring Bridge
site has been set up (caringbridge.org) for
Sam to share updates and support of his
progress. Enter an e-mail address and set up
a password to see journal entries and/or
write a comment.

If you know of someone who is ill or hospital-
ized, or would like a pastoral visit, contact the
church office at (320) 587-3031.

Worship Bags for Children are in the red
wagons in the chapel, Peace Center and nar-
thex. Children may use bags during worship
and return ii to the wagon.

Looking Ahead at Peace

SUNDAY (6/5)
8:30am Worship/Communion
10:00am Worship (outdoor)

MONDAY (6/6)
6:30pm Bible Study

TUESDAY (6/7)

10:00am POP Bible Study
10:00am Staff Meeting
2:00-5:00pm VBS decorating
6:30pm Elders

6:30pm Promise Keepers

WEDNESDAY (6/8)
6:30pm VBS Volunteer Mtg
7:30-9:00pm VBS decorating

THURSDAY (6/9)
9:00-11:00am VBS decorating

FRIDAY (6/10)

SATURDAY (6/11)
6:30pm Worship

SUNDAY (6/12)

8:30am Worship

Blood Pressure Checks

10:00am Worship (outdoor)
w/Communion

MONDAY (6/13)
9:00-11:30am VBS
6:30pm Bible Study

TUESDAY (6/14)
9:00-11:30am VBS
10:00am POP Bible Study
10:00am Staff Meeting
12:00-6:00pm Bloodmobile
4:00pm LWML Exec Board
6:30pm Promise Keepers

WEDNESDAY (6/15)
9:00-11:30am VBS

THURSDAY (6/16)
8:30am Parish Health Mtg
9:00-11:30am VBS

FRIDAY (6/17)
9:00-11:30am VBS

SATURDAY (6/18)
6:30pm Worship




